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To Whom It May Concern:

The Rhino Bar has held 4 block parties in honar of Savanna-Fest, We are requesting to have the 5" fund
raiser on September 15, Savanna Fest is a fund raiser to help Savanna Royer with her mounting
medical expenses. A portion of the proceeds goes to the National MS Society Wi Chapter.

Savanna has been a lifelong resident of Racine. Helps with various charities herself including
volunteering to help the Girl Scouts. She is a hard-working single mother. Her medical expenses go up
every year. She was diagnosed at 17 years old and is now 27.

We request to have High Street blocked off between Main St. and Chatham St. From 1:30-10:00. The
actual benefit will run from 3:00-9:00. The extra time allots us time to set up.

Thank you for your consideration.
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